C. Breinholt has advised that Monday, May 16 is a National Holiday in Denmark and Norway.  The EBJ (CPH/BLL) office will be closed as well as the office in OSL.  Offices in Denmark will resume regular hours on Tuesday - May 17.  However, in Norway, Tuesday is also a National Holiday, so that office will not resume regular hours until Wed, May 18.  You may contact Kenneth Kristensen via his cell for any urgent matters (again, see "contact" list on O/M page).
